
 

Summer Term – Wednesday 3rd May 

School Newsletter 

I hope you were able to enjoy the Bank Holiday weekend together. 
Remember that school is closed again next Monday (8th May) for the King’s 
Coronation Bank Holiday.  
We were pleased to welcome some visitors to school last week, from the 
Local Authority and Governors, for a positive Quality Assurance visit. They 
loved seeing children enjoy the new furniture and resources in Nursery and 
Reception and were especially looking at all the things we do to help make 
our curriculum, classrooms and learning inclusive for all children. They shared 
some lovely feedback about our warm, welcoming school and how hard 
working and kind Chapel Street children are. Well done everyone! 

 www.facebook.com/chapelstreetprimary  www.twitter.com/CSCPschool  www.instagram.com/chapelstreetcpschool/  

 

Welcome from the 

Headteacher 
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Dates for your Diary for Summer Term… 

KS1 SATs are taking place throughout May 

This week (1st May – 5th May) 

Wed 3rd May Reception Bikeability 

Thu 4th May Reception Bikeability 

Thu 4th May Local elections 

Fri 5th May Reception Bikeability 

  

Week 4 (8th May – 12th May) Mental Health Awareness Week 

Mon 8th May Bank Holiday for King Charles’ Coronation – school closed to everyone 

Tue - Fri KS2 SATs Week 

Fri 12th May Super Learning Day 

  

Week 5 (15th May – 19th May) Transition Week 

Mon 15th May – Fri 26th May: Year 6 Bikeability 

Wed 17th May National Numeracy Day 

Thu 18th May Bletchley Park visiting our year 6 children 

Fri 19th May Community Roadshow, 9am – 11am – all parents welcome! 

  

Week 6 (22nd May – 26th May) Walk to School Week 

Mon 22nd May Year 3 Environment Assembly – year 3 parents welcome! 

Thu 25th May KS2 School trip to Stockport Plaza (year 3,4,5 and 6) 

Fri 26th May Enrichment Day – sports and games 
 

 

School finishes on Friday 26th May, 3:15pm 
Half Term Holidays Mon 29th May – Fri 2nd June 
School returns on Monday 5th June at 08:40am 

Keep up to date with Term Dates and our School Calendar on our website here: 

https://www.chapelstreetprimary.co.uk/  

Don’t forget 
to vote on 

Thu 4th May!! 

KS1 & KS2 SATs are here… 
Find out ways you can support your child in their learning, reduce their stress 
and gain understanding of what SATs are all about… 
 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/articles/zrybvk7  
 

Please speak with your child’s Teacher if you have any questions. 
 

https://www.chapelstreetprimary.co.uk/
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/articles/zrybvk7


 

Word of the week: 

Mrs Pilling’s ‘word of the week’ this week is: 

Rancid 
What do you think it means? 

How would you use it in a sentence? 

STARS OF THE WEEK 

Fact of the week: 
 

Mrs Hughes’ Fact of the Week this week is:  
 

What is a prime number?  Challenge:  
What is a square number? 

Assembly Reading… 

 Well done to Kashif, Diya, 
Haniya and Alyan in 3B 
who read our story to the 
whole school in assembly 
on Wednesday. They 
chose, ‘Under the 
Ramadan Moon’ by Sylvia 
Whitman 
The book is about a family 
observing Ramadan. 

 

 

1a: Zain 

1b: Hassan 

1c: Sami 
2a: Whole class! 

2b: Isaiah 

2c: Abdul Hadi 

3a: Shayyan 

3b: Whole class! 

3c: Whole class! 

6a: Whole class! 

6b: Whole class! 

6c: Whole class! 

 

 

 

We are inviting our families to join us at our Community Roadshow on 
Friday 19th May, 9am – 11am on the school field. 

 
Come along and find out what support is available in your community! 

KS1 Reading Stars… 

1a: Khadija   1b: Abeeha   1c: Maria   2a: Hadi   2b: Whole class   2c: Rafay 

 

5a: Whole class! 

5b: Whole class! 

5c: Whole class! 

 

4a: Whole class! 

4b: Whole class! 

4c: Whole class! 

 

Walk to School Week is also designed to extend beyond the 
week itself, by encouraging healthy habits for life with a focus 
on exercise, diet and wellbeing. 
 

For those parents/carers who need to travel by car to drop off 
your children at school, we would like to remind you to please 

be considerate of our residents; please do not park where 
you’re not supposed to, please do not block anyone’s access 

and do remember to turn OFF your engine when parked. 

Walk to School Week… 

 

 

  

Chapel Street is supporting Walk to School Week, on Monday 22nd 
May – Friday 26th May. Being active and getting some exercise in the 
morning before arriving at school will help set kids up for a positive 
day; improving focus and concentration, and instilling a sense of 
physical and mental wellbeing. 

KS1 
 

1st 
2B 98.8% 

2nd 
2A 95.5% 

3rd 
2C 94.3% 

Reception 
 

87% 
 

Let’s work hard 
to improve this 
for next week! 

KS2 
 

1st 
4C 95.6% 

2nd 
4A, 4B & 6A 95.4% 

3rd 
6C 94.8 

Attendance… 

 

 


